

Emory Integrated Core Facilities

10 March 2020

Dear Emory Core Day 2020 Participants,

In an abundance of caution and in view of growing concerns regarding the spread of COVID-19, we have decided to postpone the Emory Core Day 2020 event scheduled on March 19, 2020. We intend to reschedule the event for September 2020 and are beginning to make arrangements. More information will be forthcoming when we finalize arrangements. We look forward to meeting with you all in the near future.

Sincerely,

Michael E. Zwick, PhD

Associate Vice President for Research

Robert W. Woodruff Health Sciences Center

Professor

Departments of Human Genetics and Pediatrics

Associate Dean of Research

Emory University School of Medicine